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8 June 2020 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
As you will be aware Seaton Sluice Middle School has been closed during the lockdown period. Last week, 
following a great deal of hard work from staff, we have successfully opened and are making our first tentative 
steps to get back to normal. 

 
I hope that you will appreciate that because of the uncertainty around the current situation, it has been very 
difficult to make arrangements for transition before this point. However, we have now begun to plan how this will 
take place and we will be forwarding further details before the end of next week.  
 
We are very aware that this is an anxious time for parents and carers of children who are transferring to us in 
September. Please be assured that a smooth transition for your children is of the utmost importance to us. 

 

 
Regards, 
 

 
Mrs Karen McSparron  
 
Head of School  
Seaton Sluice Middle 
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